
Susan Anstett Marston 
 

I am a lifelong resident of Grand Island and a proud graduate of Grand 

Island High School. I received a BBA with a concentration in accounting 

from Niagara University. I am married to Pete Marston, also a proud Grand 

Island High School graduate and we have a son in 10th grade at Grand 

Island High School. I spent 15 years working as an accountant in the private 

sector. I made a career change when my son was born. I currently work at 

home as a logistics coordinator which allows me to be an active part of my 

son's academic community as well as his other activities. In 2017 I was a 

recipient of the Grand Island Chamber of Commerce Citizen of the Year 

Award for community service. I was honored by the Western New York 

Educational Service Council in 2022 in recognition of my exemplary 

contribution to the students I serve. I have served on the Grand Island 

School Board of Education since 2013, seven years as Vice President, where 

I believe I have balanced my commitment to the interest of all stakeholders 

and have never wavered from my commitment to our students. I enjoy 
running, biking, snowmobiling and scrapbooking. 

 

 

 


